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Wednesday 4th May 2022  

 
Year 6 – SATs Week  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children, 

 
We would like to inform you that children are welcome to join 
us for a relaxed start and breakfast from 8:20am on Monday to 
Thursday. This will take place in the main hall. Please enter 
school through the main entrance.  
 
Please ensure your child is well prepared for the test; they will 
need to have: 
-  A black or blue pen (NOT a friction pen) 
-           A sharp pencil 
-           Water bottle 
- Tissues 
- Glasses (if they wear them) 
 
We will provide all mathematical equipment and other 
stationery required for the exams. 
 
We would also encourage early nights and relaxing evenings during SATs week so children can 
come to school fully focused and ready for their tests.    
 
Finally, if you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Lucas, 
Miss Swinfield 
and Mrs Duffin 
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